
With Oregon not only having the 2nd amendment in our state constitution and the US Constitution that means that the legislature 
has sworn on a double oath to not infringe on our gun rights. Right now the state police are behind weeks if not months in 
background checks. This is incorrigible and shows that they have no business being the end all be all for holding back citizens from 
exercising their constitutional and civil rights. 

I oppose and I ask that you oppose as well. I am your constituent and I am of voting age. If you make your decision based on school 
children's letters or letters from out of the state then you have broken your oath.

Nicole Chaisson


